
AUDITIONSAUDITIONSAUDITIONSAUDITIONS    FOR OUR SCHOOL MUSICALFOR OUR SCHOOL MUSICALFOR OUR SCHOOL MUSICALFOR OUR SCHOOL MUSICAL 

‘INTO THE WOODS’‘INTO THE WOODS’‘INTO THE WOODS’‘INTO THE WOODS’    
REGISTER YOUR INTEREST REGISTER YOUR INTEREST REGISTER YOUR INTEREST REGISTER YOUR INTEREST NOWNOWNOWNOW    

    
This year’s school musical is ‘Into the Woods’ and we are now beginning the registration process.  

The musical is open to students in Years 5 to 13. 

 

For our Year 5 and Year 6 students, the process is as follows: 

1) Sign up during your Music lessonSign up during your Music lessonSign up during your Music lessonSign up during your Music lesson – write your name clearly on the form and the character that 

you are interested in auditioning for 

2) Write your emaWrite your emaWrite your emaWrite your email il il il clearlyclearlyclearlyclearly -    this is how the script will be sent to you 

3) Look at the audition listLook at the audition listLook at the audition listLook at the audition list – this will have the characters and the songs you need to practise  

4) Go to YouTubeYouTubeYouTubeYouTube and listen to the music 

    

THE AUDITION PROCESSTHE AUDITION PROCESSTHE AUDITION PROCESSTHE AUDITION PROCESS    

Auditions are supposed to be fun, so relax! However, if you are nervous you may audition in a group. 

Auditions for students in Year 5 and Year 6 will take place the week beginning 19th September. These will 

be scheduled during a lunch time and you will be told which day to go. The auditions will be held in the 

Performing Arts Centre in the primary classroom.  

 

All roles will be announced between the 26th and 30th September. You will not find out during your 

audition. 

 

If you have any questions then please come and speak to a member of the Performing Arts Team. We are 

very excited about this production and we plan to make it a bigger success than last year. 

 

Good luck! 

  

 
 


